

HELDERBERG PRIMARY SCHOOL

Newsflash: 09 January 2019

Dear Parents

Welcome back to each learner today. We trust that you have enjoyed your holiday and that you are ready to face the challenges of 2019. To our parents: thank you for entrusting your children into our care. We ask that you assist us by supporting your child as much as possible in his/ her school-work so that they can reach their full potential.

We would like to inform you that Mrs S Lourenco, Grade 7 teacher, has gone on retirement and will therefore not be returning to school. We have appointed Mrs L Meades as grade 7 teacher on a fixed term contract for the first term to enable us to commence with the process of finding a replacement for her.

We will provide you with further feedback once due process has been followed.

Kind regards

WM SPARROW Principal